
S. W. Weeks Construction, 

Through your commitment to Student Awards at NSCC, you are ensuring access to an education, 
that for many, wouldn’t have been possible otherwise. You are showing students that in these 
uncertain and unprecedented times, their community is rooting for them. Your support is enabling 
them to continue on their path toward achieving their dreams of earning a meaningful career, 
supporting their families, and helping Nova Scotia flourish. 

You are removing barriers, instilling confidence, and creating opportunities that change lives. 

Your support makes an incredible impact. Thank you. 
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Weeks Construction Community Award Recipients 

Rachel MacDonald 
Practical Nursing 
Pictou Campus  

“This award will have such a large impact on my 
education. I am an independent and work very hard 
for what I have. I am very lucky to be attending 
NSCC and beyond grateful for awards such as this 
one. As we all know, schooling can be very hard to 
pay for especially when you are your own and only 
source of income. Awards such as this will be a 
great help to me and take less stress off of the 
financial part of schooling so that I can focus on the 
learning and enjoy the program and atmosphere I 
am in. I am beyond thankful and grateful for the 
opportunity to receive this award. It will be such a 
great help to me and it is very appreciated!” 
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Nathaniel Smith 
Electronic Engineering Technician 
Pictou Campus  

“The award will help me pay for my education 
which will help me in lowering my overall education 
expenses and allowing me to stress less over my 
student debt. Which will help me stay focused on 
my studies. Knowing that these opportunities are 
available due to my past community involvement 
and grades not only in my first year but my ongoing 
years at NSCC will encourage me to continue to 
strive to stay involved in my community, work 
towards good grades as well as being involved in 
my school community. Thank you for the award, it 
was a great honour upon finding out, I was ecstatic, 
as well as grateful.” 

Thank you, S.W. Weeks Construction, for leading the way for 
NSCC students. 


